
Key Instant Recall Facts

We have posted the Key Instant Recall Facts

(KIRFs) for this term on our Class Dojo page

for your reference. 

While we diligently work on these facts in

school every day, we truly appreciate the

opportunity to witness your mathematical

progress at home. Mastering these KIRFs is

vital for your mathematical growth, and there

are numerous engaging methods to help

solidify your understanding. 

You can explore various creative learning

techniques by referring to your KIRF sheet

for additional ideas.

Mrs. Bartlett 

(Maths Lead Teacher)
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Dear Parents & Carers,

 We hope you are enjoying the delightful weather that has
graced us lately, allowing our pupils to relish the vast

expanse of our school field amidst the picturesque
countryside during their breaks. Let's hope the sunny and
dry spell lingers a little longer to brighten our school days.
As we progress through this term, we kindly request that
you remind your children to bring along their hats, apply
sunscreen before school, carry their sunscreen with them,

and have a bottle of fresh water with them every day.

This weekend, an important update: school reports will be
dispatched to parents via email. In the event that you do not

receive the report or require another copy, please do not
hesitate to reach out to us. Our teachers have taken great joy

in preparing these reports, acknowledging the wonderful
learning and progress our students have made throughout

the year. We trust you will find them informative and
rewarding as you reflect on your child's growth. Please be

aware that Year R reports will be sent out later this term, as
was the case last year.

A gentle reminder for all parents: please ensure that your
children are escorted by an adult from the car parks to the
classroom doors. We have noticed a few children making
their own way from the car parks to the classrooms in the

mornings. For the safety of all, we kindly ask that you
accompany your child to the classroom where our teachers
eagerly await to welcome you. Thank you for supporting us

in this matter.

Looking ahead to the next few weeks, our Year 6 students
are diligently preparing for the upcoming SATs tests

scheduled to begin on the 13th of May. It has been inspiring
to witness their dedication, resilience in their studies, and

their strong desire to succeed. Let us acknowledge and
celebrate their hard work, and we wish them the very best

of luck in their upcoming national assessments. We are
exceedingly proud of all our students!

Wishing you a wonderful weekend,

Mr. Lovell & Mrs. Moore

Focus on Attendance
Week: 15/04/2024
Farthing Wood: 97%
Hundred Acre Wood: 94%

Well done farthing wood class

for your excellent attendance

& Hundred acre wood class

almost there too! It would be

great to get both classes to

green with over 95%!
“Every day you show up, you're

investing in your future self. Don't

underestimate the power of

attendance.”



TREWIDLAND PRIMARY &
PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER

26th APRIL 2024

Inspiring Book Quote of the Week:
 “You have been my friend. That in itself is a

tremendous thing”
– EB White, Charlotte’s Web

OUR STAR LEARNERS: 

DOJO STARS OF THE WEEK: 
Abigail - 60 Dojos
Kenza - 120 Dojos

Neythen - 40 Dojos

WOW WALL STARS: 
Elliot - Mathematics

Luna - Mathematics & French

Neythen -  Handwriting &
Spelling

Charlie AT - Handwriting &
Spelling

Jocelyn - Handwriting &
Spelling

Joel - Handwriting

Sophia - Writing

Chloe P - Phonics & Writing

WELL DONE CHILDREN! 
WE WILL CELEBRATE ON FRIDAYS IN

OUR WOW ASSEMBLY. 
Class teachers can be messaged 

directly via Class Dojo.

You can also emailed us via: 

Mr Lovell: 
Head@trewidland.cornwall.sch.uk

or

Mrs Moore:
Bmoore@trewidland.cornwall.sch.uk

or
Secretary

Secretary@trewidland.cornwall.sch.
uk

CONTACTING US: 

Dates for your Diaries: 

13th May - SATS Week Year 6
Children

3rd June - School Inset Day -
School Closed to Children

10th June - Sports Day

17th June - Reserve Sports Day

17th July - School Productions

23rd July - School Leavers’
Assembly

All the details of these events &
more are on our School Class

Dojo Page. 

https://bookshop.theguardian.com/charlotte-s-web-8.html

